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page, you'll discover the story of the Universe, Earth,
Matter, Life, Humans, Ancient & Medieval Times, Modern
Times, and the dynamic worlds of Today & Tomorrow. In
keeping with Britannica's reputation for expert
involvement, each spread includes a credit to the expert
consultant involved with its creation, and special
features highlight some of the most intriguing unsolved
puzzles in science, archaeology, history, and
engineering. Perhaps today's young readers will discover
the answers to these mysteries! This gorgeous volume is
a modern classic, and will inspire curiosity and delight
in every reader.
Exploring History Simon Adams 2001 Explores world
history, covering such topics as ancient civilizations,
exploration and discovery, medicine, religion, warfare,
weapons, and science and technology.
The Encyclopedia of Writing and Illustrating Children's

The Illustrated Children's Encyclopedia of the Ancient
World John Haywood 2008-04 Describes the history,
society, art, architecture, religion, and daily life of
ancient civilizations around the world, from the dawn of
the stone age through antiquity.
Britannica All New Kids' Encyclopedia - Luxury Limited
Edition: What We Know & What We Don't Christopher Lloyd
2020-10-06 This limited, luxury, collector's edition of
Britannica's brand new encyclopedia for kids features a
slipcase, gold page-edges, two ribbon markers, and a
numbered (1 of 500) book plate signed by Christopher
Lloyd and J.E. Luebering. Featuring up-to-the-minute
information from Britannica, one of the world's most
trusted sources of knowledge, this new encyclopedia
brings home the joy of learning, and features over a
thousand illustrations, photographs and maps. Page by
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Books Desdemona McCannon 2009 Creating children's books
- Telling the story - Non-fiction - Media and
techniques.
The Dorling Kindersley Children's Illustrated
Encyclopedia 1996
The New Children's Encyclopedia DK 2019-02-07 The
ultimate book of knowledge that every child needs! Ideal
for little ones with lots of big questions about the
world we live in. What is photosynthesis? How do the
muscles in our bodies work? How do meteorites and
asteroids form? Open the pages of this illustrated
encyclopedia and discover the answers to all your
questions. This fascinating kids encyclopedia has
simple, easy-to-read text and lively, detailed
illustrations, helping young readers build their
knowledge on a wide range of topics. Explore giant
galaxies, microscopic bacteria, human cells, ancient
civilisations and more. Full of fun facts and stats,
this reference book for children is designed to be both
fascinating and fun to use! It covers a vast scope of
information, from the Earth, its plants, and animals, to
its people and discoveries. For easy navigation, this
kids encyclopedia is arranged thematically with more
than 9000 indexed entries and 2500 colourful
illustrations. Feed your child's curiosity and help them
shape their ideas about the world around them. Perfect
for home-schooling with age-appropriate knowledge on a
range of topics complementary to their school
curriculum. This will help build their general knowledge
and inspire them to want to know more. A Must-Have
Reference Book for Every Child's Library With almost
500000 copies sold worldwide since 2009, this children's
encyclopedia is a book of wonder that will absorb
children of all ages. It has now been fully updated in
childrens-illustrated-encyclopedia

line with the latest knowledge and research. It contains
all the homework answers your kids will need, explained
clearly and checked by experts. It's the perfect gift
for children who aren't afraid to ask why. You'll learn
everything you need to know about topics like: - Space Earth - The environment and ecology - Living world More
from DK Books: Expand your knowledge and explore more
books from this series that cover your child's favourite
subjects. Go on an intergalactic adventure in Space: A
Children's Encyclopedia, discover our blue planet like
never before inOcean: A Children's Encyclopedia, and
take a tour of the human body in Human Body: A
Children's Encyclopedia.
The Illustrated Encyclopaedia of 'Ugly' Animals Sami
Bayly 2020-06-11 Marvel as you enter the fascinating
hidden world of ugly animals in this encyclopaedia of
the animal kingdom's most unusual and and so-called
'ugly' species. It's time to see ugliness in a whole new
light! With more than sixty animals to explore, this
compendium of the unusual celebrates the beauty in
'ugliness'. Children and adults alike will pore over the
breathtaking scientific illustrations of unusual
animals, discovering why these animals developed such
extraordinary features and learning about science and
nature along the way. Featuring illustrations and facts
about the thorniest species the animal kingdom has to
offer, from the naked mole rat to the goblin shark, ayeaye, blobfish and many more. This gorgeous book is
illustrated in exquisite detail by debut artist, Sami
Bayly.
Children's Illustrated Encyclopedia 2006-01-01 A highly
illustrated one-volume encyclopedia containing 450 main
entries ranging from Aboriginal Australians to Zoos.
Philosophy DK 2020-11-05 The perfect ebook for young
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readers looking to explore some of life's biggest
questions. Thousands of years ago, ancient philosophers
asked some important questions: "What is real?", "What
is everything made of?", "Why does evil exist?", and
"What can I know?" These questions have gone on to spark
passionate debates about our existence and how we
understand the world around us. In this engaging and
accessible introduction to philosophy, readers aged 11+
will be introduced to a variety of philosophical ideas
through the teachings of Plato, Confucius, Simone de
Beauvoir, and many more. Vibrant, reader-friendly
illustrations bring the history of ideas and thinking to
life, and provide topics for reflection and debate. With
biographies of the most influential philosophers from
around the world, young readers will explore the
questions that have been fundamental to the development
of scientific study, logical thinking, religious
beliefs, freedom in society, and much more. Thought
experiments peppered throughout will help to connect
readers with the theories presented so they can apply
them to their own lives.
Dinosaurs A Children's Encyclopedia DK 2019-03-07 Part
of the series of award-winning, best-selling DK
encyclopedias for children, this title has been
completely revised to provide a comprehensive visual
exploration of the entire range of prehistoric animal
life. Dinosaurs: a children's encyclopedia is not simply
a catalogue of facts and photos - it is a visual
celebration of the history of all life on Earth, with a
special focus on dinosaurs. More than 100 dinosaur
species are featured, many illustrated with brand new
artworks, exclusive to DK. The new images vividly
reflect the very latest research into what these
prehistoric creatures looked like, including thrilling
childrens-illustrated-encyclopedia

new discoveries about feathered dinosaurs. Previous
edition: 9781405367684
Childrens Encyclopedia Felicity Brooks 2014 This is a
must-have encyclopedia with over 1500 amazing
photographs, illustrations and diagrams. Topics covered
include animals and plants, how the human body works,
history, cultures, science, technology, space, and our
world.
Presidents Visual Encyclopedia Dorling Kindersley
Publishing Staff 2017-02-07 Explore the lives of
America's 45 presidents, as well as notable first
ladies, famous speeches, and major constitutional
events, with The Presidents Visual Encyclopedia. From
George Washington to Donald Trump, this visual reference
guide presents a unique insight into life in the White
House. More than 150 easy-to-read entries cover the
presidents, first ladies, the Louisiana Purchase, the
Gettysburg Address, and more, and over 200 fascinating
photographs add to kids' knowledge of these leaders and
the key moments that defined their time in office. The
Presidents Visual Encyclopedia is the perfect one-stop
reference guide, teaching kids all they need to know
about the history of the United States and the
remarkable impact our country has had on the rest of the
world.
Children's Illustrated Thesaurus DK 2017-06-01 The ideal
reference ebook for young readers and writers, DK's
Children's Illustrated Thesaurus has everything a child
needs to develop their vocabulary. Never be lost for
words, with synonyms and antonyms for around four
thousand entries. Each entry is supported by a
definition and example sentence to help boost a child's
confidence in using and choosing words. Plus, attractive
"word features" illustrate a range of synonyms or give
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additional words a child can use when writing about a
subject - from types of accommodation to colour shades
and animal families. With its fresh and fun design, the
Children's Illustrated Thesaurus will inspire children
to build a rich and vibrant vocabulary.
Children's Pictorial Encyclopaedia 2018-10
Illustrated Encyclopedia of the Elements Lisa Congdon
2021-07-13 A gorgeous nonfiction book for kids from
bestselling artist and author Lisa Congdon! The
Illustrated Encyclopedia of the Elements leads young
readers in an exploration of all 118 known elements.
From their discoveries to their uses to their special
properties, this vibrant book explores all things
elements. • A visually stunning tour of the periodic
table • Complete with profiles of notable scientists,
amazing infographics, and more • Features an illustrated
history of the periodic table's origins This artful
survey of the elements combines science, history,
trivia, humor, and endless fascination for science
enthusiasts of every age. Middle grade readers will
delight in this interesting take on the periodic table
of elements. • Great for science lovers and Lisa Congdon
fans alike • Resonates year-round as a go-to gift for
birthdays and holidays for the science-loving kid •
Perfect for children ages 10 and up • Equal parts
educational and entertaining, this makes a great pick
for parents and grandparents, as well as librarians,
science teachers, and STEM educators. • You'll love this
book if you love books like The Elements Book: A Visual
Encyclopedia of the Periodic Table by DK, The Periodic
Table by Sean Callery and Miranda Smith, and Elements: A
Visual Exploration of Every Known Atom in the Universe
by Theodore Gray.
The Kingfisher Children's Encyclopedia John Paton 1992
childrens-illustrated-encyclopedia

Presents facts on more than 1300 subjects from Aardvark
to Zoo.
My First Encyclopedia Usborne Publishing, Limited
2020-11-10 A great introduction for young children to
ever-popular topics, with charming pictures and simple
text perfect for reading and talking about with young
children. Topics covered include Our World, Space,
Science, My Body, Animals, Dinosaurs and Long Ago.
Divided into sections by topic, and fully indexed.
Charming original artwork by artists including Lee
Cosgrove and Tony Neal. Part of the engaging 'My First
Book' series.
Children's Illustrated Encyclopedia DK 2016-07-19 Over
three million copies and 25 years later, Children's
Illustrated Encyclopedia is revised and updated with the
latest facts, figures, and technologies. Covering more
than 380 topics from dinosaurs to digital technology,
this highly visual guide engages young readers with
photographic spreads and illustrations annotated with
amazing trivia. Featuring full-color photographs, maps,
cutaway diagrams, charts, and more, Children's
Illustrated Encyclopedia is written in a clear and
child-friendly style with updates that include recent
space missions, scientific breakthroughs, and the latest
significant events. Children's Illustrated Encyclopedia
is perfect for reports, homework, and independent
research. A great addition to any bookshelf, Children's
Illustrated Encyclopedia is the essential book for
curious young readers who want to know about everything.
Children's Illustrated History Atlas DK 2018-08-02 Bring
history to life with more than 40 colourful maps in this
children's atlas full of fascinating nuggets of
information about our past. This beautiful history atlas
helps children learn about world history all the way
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from the first people leaving Africa right up to how the
world looks now, with a modern world map. Journey around
the world as you learn its history, with maps showing
everything from the awe-inspiring Great Wall of China to
the when and how of the US Civil War. Children are shown
how to read a map and how to use a key, compass, and
scale. Each map is bursting with information, such as
how big the Roman Empire was, how explorers made
incredible journeys around the world, and when humans
first travelled into space. Children's Illustrated
History Atlas is an essential addition to every child's
library and includes a beautiful illustrated poster.
Young history buffs will love this time-travelling
adventure.
DK Children's Encyclopedia DK 2017-10-05 The ultimate
illustrated children's encyclopedia full of information
and amazing images on over 250 key topics arranged from
A to Z. This is the book that explains everything for
kids aged 7 to 9. Packed with thousands of incredible
and essential facts on favourite - and KS2 - subjects,
DK Children's Encyclopedia covers nine different colour
coded subject areas: art, people, history, earth,
nature, science, technology, space and human body.
Arranged alphabetically, every page in this children's
encyclopedia is packed with fun facts and amazing
photographs. Your child can dive straight in working
from the front to the back or jump to a page that
catches their eye to discover all about our wonderful
world. If they are not sure where to go next, the 'See
also' boxes will suggest related topics. This lets
children make links across topics and subject areas and
create their own journey through DK Children's
Encyclopedia. There are also comprehensive content and
index pages and a glossary which lists of some of the
childrens-illustrated-encyclopedia

more difficult words with an explanation. While the
reference section contains useful lists, diagrams and
tables, including a map of the world and lists of great
artists, scientists and writers. Finally there are 'The
Story of...' pages which bring together information
about different subjects to get children thinking about
things from lots of different angles. Inspiring and
informative, the DK Children's Encyclopedia is a classic
encyclopedia and a book of wonder that will absorb and
engage children for many hours. Here's a selection of
the topics in DK Children's Encyclopedia: Ancient Egypt,
Asia, Astronauts, Books, Brain, Cars, Coding, Compass,
Dance, Dinosaurs, Electricity, Engines, Farming,
Flowers, Food, Gemstones, Galaxies, Heart, Incas,
Insects, Jupiter, Knights, Law, Magnets, Milky Way,
Money, Music, North America, Oceania, Pirates, Plastic,
Rainforests, Reptiles, Robots, Sight, Skin, Sport,
Theatre, Touch, Trains, Uranus, Vikings, Volume,
Weather, Zoo
Children's Encyclopedia of American History David C.
King 2014-12-15 Full-color maps, photographs, and
paintings illustrate a comprehensive reference guide to
American history.
Art a Children's Encyclopedia David Taylor 2017-07-31
This beautiful art book for children charts the
evolution of the greatest cultural achievements in
painting, sculpture and photography. Art- A Children's
Encyclopedia traces the development of painting, from
prehistoric cave drawings to the Mona Lisa to
contemporary street art. Get to grips with world-famous
sculptures, including the Terracotta Army and
Michelangelo's David. Find out about photography, from
pinhole cameras to digital imagery and iconic
photography such as Neil Leifer's Ali versus Liston.
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With amazing facts, clear explanations, and stunning
photography, Art- A Children's Encyclopediais the
essential introduction to the art world for children.
DK Children's Illustrated Encyclopedia 1998 A highly
illustrated one-volume encyclopedia containing 450 main
entries ranging from Aboriginal Australians to Zoos.
The children's new illustrated encyclopedia John
Redgwick Crossland 1946
The Dorling Kindersley Children's Illustrated
Encyclopedia 1998
The DK Children's Illustrated Encyclopedia Dorling
Kindersley Publishing, Incorporated 1994-12-01
The Usborne Children's Encyclopedia Jane Elliott
2000-01-01 An illustrated encyclopedia containing over
fifty articles in such sections as: Our planet, Natural
life, History, People, and Science around us.
My Illustrated Encyclopedia 2018-04-03 Discover
interesting facts about different plants and animals,
and how to identify them. Learn about the weather,
farming, energy, transport, space and more.
And Tango Makes Three Justin Richardson 2015-06-02 When
male penguins Silo and Roy attempt to hatch an eggshaped rock and find no success in their efforts, the
zookeepers decide to place a fertilized penguin egg in
their cage and end up with little baby Tango, in an
amusing tale based on a true story from the Central Park
Zoo.
Picturepedia DK 2015-10-01 Experience all the world's
wonders at once in the ultimate children's encyclopedia.
Spilling over with history, science, space, nature, and
much, much more, this visual home reference comes
complete with more than 10,000 stunning photographs,
illustrations, and maps. Every page is a miniencyclopedia at your fingertips, perfectly designed to
childrens-illustrated-encyclopedia

educate, engage, and entertain. From microscopic insects
to the Big Bang theory, Picturepedia explains every
subject under (and including) the Sun to satisfy the
curious minds of young readers. Discover the secrets of
prehistoric life, explore the inner workings of the
human body, and lead an orchestra of musical instruments
through breathtaking photographic galleries and detailed
graphics that explain every topic in incredible depth
and detail. With more than 150 essential topics covered,
Picturepedia is ideal for homework, projects, or just
for fun. This absolute must-have book is the ideal gift
for young people keen to know about everything and
anything.
The New Children's Encyclopedia 2019-02-07 When? Where?
What? Why? This stimulating and comprehensive
encyclopedia for children provides answers to all the
questions kids love to ask. Each chapter is jam-packed
with maps, charts, timelines, diagrams, beautiful images
and amazing facts. Did you know, for example, that a
single drop of blood contains around five million blood
cells? Or that there are areas of desert in all seven of
Earth's continents? Prepare to build your knowledge on a
wide range of topics - including Earth and beyond,
plants and animals, history and politics, science,
technology, and the human body - arranged thematically
with more than 9,000 indexed entries and 2,500 colourful
images. Cross-reference icons encourage children to
explore and discover linked information, feeding their
curiosity and building their general knowledge. The New
Children's Encyclopedia, which has sold almost 500,000
copies worldwide since 2009, has now been fully updated
in line with the latest knowledge and research.
Developed, written, and checked by experts this is the
must-have reference book for every child's library.
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First Children's Encyclopedia Dorling Kindersley
Publishing Staff 2015-08-26 Discover everything you ever
wanted to know about anything with this first reference
book for young readers and writers An inspiring and
comprehensive collection of the best in the DK First
Reference series, all gathered together in one superb
volume. From prehistoric life to space travel, bacteria
to the human brain, help your child discover all about
the world we live in. They'll discover how life on Earth
began, how the human body works, how people lived in
Ancient Egypt, why some dinosaurs were so huge, what
makes machines work, the countries of the world and
much, much more. Full of fantastic photos, bite-sized
facts and quiz questions kids will love getting their
teeth into, there's lots to see and explore. Perfect for
homework or just for fun. Go ahead; let your child find
out more about everything!
Human Body A Children's Encyclopedia DK 2019-02-07 From
your head to your toes, this encyclopedia for children
takes you on a tour of the human body and explains how
each part works. On every page, discover amazing facts
about the human body. Did you know that you are made up
of 100 trillion cells? Learn about blood vessels
(capillaries, veins, and arteries) which, if they were
laid out end to end, would wrap around the Earth twice!
Find out what makes a balanced diet - after all, you
will eat about 20 tonnes of food in your entire life!
See what part of the brain makes you appreciate music
(it's the right side). There are also fun quizzes, so
you can assess your own personality and test your
logical and reasoning skills. An international bestseller since 2012, Human Body: A Children's Encyclopedia
has now been fully updated in line with the latest
research. Combining clear descriptions of human biology
childrens-illustrated-encyclopedia

with awesome photographs, graphics, and CGI artworks,
make your way from the skin, muscles, organs, bones,
right down to your cells and DNA. From homework projects
to just reading for curiosity, this comprehensive
encyclopedia is filled with everything that you need to
know about what makes your body tick.
International Companion Encyclopedia of Children's
Literature Peter Hunt 2004-08-02 Children's literature
continues to be one of the most rapidly expanding and
exciting of interdisciplinary academic studies, of
interest to anyone concerned with literature, education,
internationalism, childhood or culture in general. The
second edition of Peter Hunt's bestselling International
Companion Encyclopedia of Children's Literature offers
comprehensive coverage of the subject across the world,
with substantial, accessible, articles by specialists
and world-ranking experts. Almost everything is here,
from advanced theory to the latest practice – from
bibliographical research to working with books and
children with special needs. This edition has been
expanded and includes over fifty new articles. All of
the other articles have been updated, substantially
revised or rewritten, or have revised bibliographies.
New topics include Postcolonialism, Comparative Studies,
Ancient Texts, Contemporary Children's Rhymes and
Folklore, Contemporary Comics, War, Horror, Series
Fiction, Film, Creative Writing, and 'Crossover'
literature. The international section has been expanded
to reflect world events, and now includes separate
articles on countries such as the Baltic states, the
Czech and Slovak Republics, Iran, Korea, Mexico and
Central America, Slovenia, and Taiwan.
Knowledge Encyclopedia Dorling Kindersley Publishing
Staff 2018-07-02 Incredibly detailed cross-sections and
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ultimate illustrated children's encyclopedia.
THE BOOK OF KNOWLEDGE 1943
The World Book Encyclopedia 2002 An encyclopedia
designed especially to meet the needs of elementary,
junior high, and senior high school students.
Children's Encyclopedia 2007 2006
The Illustrated Encyclopaedia of Dangerous Animals Sami
Bayly 2020-09-29 Dangerous animals get a bad rap, but
this beautifully illustrated encyclopaedia helps us
appreciate the incredible features of some of our more
hair-raising animal species. With more than sixty of the
most deadly and dangerous animals from across the world
to explore, every page of this beautifully illustrated
volume is more eye-opening than the last. You will learn
interesting facts about these fascinating species, (many
of which you won't have even known were deadly) such as
how they have adapted to survive and whether we should
be threatened by these animals or appreciate them for
their incredible features. Children and adults alike
will pore over the breathtaking scientific illustrations
of unusual animals from the geography cone snail to the
wolverine, the Irukandji jellyfish to the slow loris,
debating their relative dangerous features, learning
about science and nature along the way. This gorgeous
hardcover book is illustrated in exquisite detail by
award-winning author and illustrator, Sami Bayly. A
brilliant companion to The Illustrated Encyclopaedia of
Ugly Animals.

cutaways reveal the inner workings of everything - from
galaxies and stars to Earth and the human body. Look
inside an Apollo spacecraft, a volcano, or the body of a
Tyrannosaurus Rex. Find out what happened after the Big
Bang, how trench warfare worked, and the science behind
a fireworks display. This fully updated edition of
Knowledge Encyclopedia is the perfect reference book for
inquisitive minds of all ages, covering space, Earth,
nature, human body, science, and history. Packed with
fascinating statistics, maps, timelines, graphics, and
superb photorealistic cross-sections, this family
encyclopedia makes the most complex subjects easy to
understand.
Children's Illustrated Encyclopedia DK 2016-07-01 From
dinosaurs to digital technology, DK's Children's
Illustrated Encyclopedia is a must-have knowledge
compendium exploring more than 380 topics. Help your
child find out everything they need to know about
anything with this fact-packed encyclopedia. Arranged
from A-Z on subjects they need to know about, all
illustrated with dramatic photos, cut-aways, charts and
maps. DK's Children's Illustrated Encyclopedia is
written in a clear and child-friendly style and has been
fully updated to include recent space missions,
scientific breakthroughs and the latest political,
social and cultural events, so your child can keep fully
up-to-date with what has been happening in the world.
Perfect for projects or just for fun, this is the
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